
Dear Boren Scholar or Fellow, 

Last week we emailed you asking you to complete an online survey to help inform a research 
study on the career paths of Boren award recipients. We are very grateful for your help with this 
study. Thank you for sharing your input. 

Best Regards,

The National Security Education Program Service Team


